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Paving Project to Close Ramsey Street Entrance to DSS, 

Health Department Complex Wednesday 
Citizens Should Use Hillsboro Street Entrance 

 
FAYETTEVILLE, N.C. – A highway paving project will block the Ramsey Street entrance and 

exit to the Department of Social Services and Health Department complex on Wednesday, Sept. 

28. Employees and the public will need to enter and exit the DSS and Health Department campus 

from Hillsboro Street. The entrance should reopen on Thursday, Sept. 29.      
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